
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240172. 

John Plescow 
Friday, February 7, 2025 1 :22 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Teco 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00850-2025 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2025 1:16 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Teco 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffi n-Greaux 

From: S R <smr2868@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 12:15 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Teco 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Before you allowed teco to raise the rates you should have checked their transformers. Are they having them 
properly tested? No they are not. 
Shame on you! 
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